
 

 

Dear Parent,  

Spectacular Science Club have lots of brand-new exciting experiments planned for next 

term including tie dying, robot making, electric circuits to make light up cards and lots 

more so if you would like to sign up please visit our website spectacularscienceclub.co.uk 

Here are the details for the spring term: 

Wednesday Club open to children in Reception to Year 6. 

Spring Term will commence on January 15th and run until 1st April.  A total of eleven 

weeks which will cost £71.50 per child for the term.  

NEW!! Thursday Club open to children in Reception to year 6. 

Term will commence on January 16th and run until 2nd April. A total of eleven weeks 

which will cost £71.50 per child for the term.  

Please note that children will be dismissed from the main entrance at 4.20pm. 

We have a new website which will now take all bookings.  

 

Please visit: spectacularscienceclub.co.uk to sign up your Spectacular Scientists.   

Please register, fill out the forms (You only have to do this once) and then book and 

pay!  Remember to write your child’s full name and school (WC) as your reference.  

 

If you have any queries please email: 

 

admin@spectacularscienceclub.co.uk 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very Merry 

Christmas! 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

The Spectacular Science Team. 
 


